May 18th, 1987

Mre. Kenneth Beeson
138 St. George Street
ST AUGUSTINE, Flo 32084

My dear mayor and friend,

Following your wishes, I have contacted
the mayors of Mahon and Ciudadela (now we say
Mad and Ciutadella) and they agree in princip‘!
about the brother-hood between Sant Augustine
and theirs cities.

They wish to have your direet point of
view addressed officially to them,

Please send me youm replies addressed to
each one of the mayors and I will do the rest,

) We have had Professor Philip Rasico for
e foww days in Menorca and now we are 1ook1ng
ahead to your visit next autumn,

Kind regards M

Fernando A, Rubid
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